DAWLISH & DISTRICT INDOOR BOWLING ASSOCIATION LTD
MINUTES OF THE COMPANY ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 17/04/24


TWENTY-EIGHT MEMBERS ATTENDED AND 14 APOLOGIES WERE RECEIVED.
The Chairman opened the meeting and thanked everyone for attending.

THE MINUTES of the last meeting having been distributed were taken as read.

MATTERS ARISING:	None

TREASURER’S REPORT:	The Treasurer reported on the financial position of the Club and the report was distributed at the meeting.   The report was accepted by those at the meeting.   

SECRETARY’S REPORT:	Report given out at the meeting.

APPOINTMENTS TO COUNCIL OF MANAGEMENT:	The meeting was asked to approve the continuing appointment of Rick Purnell as a Member of the General Committee.   This was approved by all those present.

The meeting was asked to approve Ray Buckley continuing as a Director of the Club, this was approved by all those present.

The meeting was asked to approve Sue Worthington-Dickason continuing as a Director of the
Club.   This was approved by all those present.

The meeting was asked to approve That Martin Munt continue as Senior Steward.   This was approved by all those present.

PROPOSAL 1:	That the price of tea and biscuits is increased to £1.00 with all other prices for the next season staying the same, including match fees of £2.50.   This was agreed by all those present.   It was also agreed that visiting teams would pay £4.00.

PROPOSAL 2:	That the dress code be changed to black trousers and a more relaxed code.
After discussions at the Men’s AGM and the Ladies AGM and after discussion at the meeting it was agreed that “smart casual” but NO jeans would be acceptable for roll-ups.   League matches, grey trousers, Club shirt or white top.   Outdoor Leagues or Friendlies grey trousers and club shirt.

A.O.B.		Rick Purnell said he was worried about the “carpet fund” and we would need to put more into the account.   How we do this is something that will need to be looked at.   Perhaps extra raffles and fund raising?  Hopefully there is a few years life left in the carpet and if necessary it could be “turned”.   It was suggested that we could undertake the cleaning of the Club “in house” and dispense with a cleaner which would save approximately £1400 per year.   This would need the willingness of the members.   To be discussed further.

The date of the next Company AGM is Wednesday 16th April 2025

This concluded the Company AGM and the meeting passed to the Clun AGM.


